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I oppose this bill. Our communities have the right and responsibility to our children to 

provide material to them that is moral, encouraging healthy behaviors and 

development. Removing any ability to do that is unfair to children and their families 

and as a community we need to be able to speak into our community, what our 

standards are and should be. 


